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August 27, 2014


Spitfire Lounge
848 B St.
San Rafael, CA 94901



Dear owners and managers of Spitfire Lounge,


During the month of August 2014, the San Rafael Police Department (SRPD) conducted undercover operations at various licensed establishments within the San Rafael city limits.  

On August 8th, 2014 an undercover officer was sent into your establishment to examine serving practices. The officer did not observe any instances of alcohol being served to obviously intoxicated patrons. It was also observed that employees were selling alcohol responsibly by checking IDs.

I would like to take this time to say thank you for a job well done.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Sgt. Scott Eberle: 475@srpd.org.

Sincerely, 
San Rafael Police Department
The San Rafael Alcohol Compliance Team














August 27, 2014


Pier 15
15 Harbor St. 
San Rafael, CA 94901



Dear owners and managers of Pier 15,


During the month of August 2014, the San Rafael Police Department (SRPD) conducted undercover operations at various licensed establishments within the San Rafael city limits.  

On August 8th, 2014 an undercover officer was sent into your establishment to examine serving practices. The officer did not observe any instances of alcohol being served to obviously intoxicated patrons. It was also observed that employees were selling alcohol responsibly by checking IDs.

I would like to take this time to say thank you for a job well done.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Sgt. Scott Eberle: 475@srpd.org.

Sincerely, 
San Rafael Police Department
The San Rafael Alcohol Compliance Team















August 27, 2014


Flat Iron – San Rafael
724 B St.
San Rafael, CA 94901 



Dear owners and managers of Flat Iron – San Rafael,


During the month of August 2014, the San Rafael Police Department (SRPD) conducted undercover operations at various licensed establishments within the San Rafael city limits.  

On August 8th, 2014 an undercover officer was sent into your establishment to examine serving practices. The officer did not observe any instances of alcohol being served to obviously intoxicated patrons. It was also observed that employees were selling alcohol responsibly by checking IDs.

I would like to take this time to say thank you for a job well done.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Sgt. Scott Eberle: 475@srpd.org.

Sincerely, 
San Rafael Police Department
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